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Thank you for your interest in Seacoast Fundraising, LLC as a source of 
fundraising dollars for your organization. We have helped New Hampshire 
non-profits raise in excess of $7 million dollars over the past 7 years and we are 
looking forward to doing the same for you. 
 
Unlike other charitable gaming operators in the State of New Hampshire we 
offer multiple ways for your organization to fundraise in partnership with 
Seacoast Fundraising. This includes: 
 
  √ Ten(10) days of Charitable Gaming 
  √ One-day poker tournaments and casino nights 
  √ Charitable comedy nights 
  √ Rental of our facility for the fundraising event of your choice 
 
If you are interested in participating in any Charitable Gaming fundraising 
options you must: 
 
 √ Download the State of NH Charitable Gaming application and 
    checklist from the link below. You will need an initial application if 
    you did not participate in NH Charitable Gaming in the last 
    calendar year. If you did participate in the last calendar year you 
    will need the renewal application. 
     http://racing.nh.gov/goc/Organizationapplicationsandforms.htm 
 
 √ Collect items 2,3,4,5,6,7,12,14 and 15 from the initial application 
    checklist or 2,3 and 8 from the renewal application checklist. 
 
 √ Fill out page 1 of the State of NH Initial/Renewal Application 
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√ Bring all of the above information to our next non-profit 
   Fundraising Information Session as posted on our website 
   http://www.ThePokerRoomNH.com 
 
 
Non-Profits will only be considered for Charitable Gaming fundraising at our 
facility by attending the information session –AND- bringing all of the 
information listed above in good order. 
 
 
The above mentioned items are not required for our non-Charitable Gaming 
options; however, we recommend all interested non-profits to attend the 
information session. 
 
 
Any and all questions should be emailed to frank@ThePokerRoomNH.com 
All of us at Seacoast Fundraising look forward to helping your organization 
meet its fundraising goals. 
 


